Finance report
Following the withdrawal of financial support from Bolton and Blackburn with Darwen Councils, the expenditure in the West Pennine Moors has been very limited.
2011/12 
Budget: 	£4,697 	LCC revenue
Spend: 	£4,254 

2012/13 
Budget: £4,873 LCC revenue
No spend to date April – June 2012.  Expenditure will be on projects, but detailed plans are awaiting the outcome of the HLF Landscape Partnership funding bid.
